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Date: March 22, 2024 
 
To: All SOPREMA and RESISTO Customers 
 

From: Patrick Gaudreault 
 Vice-President of RESISTO 
 

Subject:  Price Increase Notice 
 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

Due to the recent rise in raw material and production costs, we are announcing a price increase on our SOPRA-XPS 

and SOPRA-ISO product lines. 

 

The products that will be affected by this price increase, as well as the applicable percentages, are as follows:  

 

Extruded polystyrene products SOPRA-XPS       5-7% 

Polyisocyanurate products SOPRA-ISO et SOPRA-ISO V     6% 

 

This price increase will take effect on May 21, 2024. The new price will apply to orders shipped on or after May 21, 

regardless of any delays caused by supply limitations. Ongoing project quotes will be processed individually. 

SOPREMA and RESISTO reserve the right to limit the quantities shipped by May 21. 

 

Your revised price lists based on this increase will be sent to you by email within two weeks preceding their entry into 
force and will also be available through your representative or our Customer Service Department concurrently. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your sales representative OR our Customer Service 

Department by telephone at 1-877-478-8408 or by email at sac@resisto.ca. We will be happy to help you. 

 

Thank you for your trust and interest in our products. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

PATRICK GAUDREAULT  
Vice-President of Sales 
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